
A Webinar on Fuel and Energy Conservation Towards The Green Environment In 

Association With Petroleum Conservation Research Association (Pcra) 

 

 

A webinar was organized by the Department of Environmental Studies of Mata Sundri College 

of Women in association with Petroleum Conservation Research Association (PCRA) on 1st 

June 2020 from 11:30 am on Google Meet. The main purpose of this event was to make the 

people aware about Fuel and Energy Conservation towards the Green Environment. The 

corporate and social event anchor of PCRA, Mr. Himanshu Bulchandani was the key speaker 

for the webinar. It was a very informative, interactive and interesting session. Everybody who 

attended the webinar left with a hand full of knowledge and inspiration. There was a total of 

around 147 attendees including faculty and students of Mata Sundri College for Women and 

were awarded with e-certificates. 

 


